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For Immediate Release 
August 10, 2020									                                                                            	                                                                                                 
Media Contact:
Kim Bramlage
Marketing & Communications Manager
Five Rivers Health Centers
Kim.bramlage@frhc.org, (937) 405-1745

[bookmark: _Hlk47947458]FREE Pop-Up COVID-19 Testing Event
[bookmark: _GoBack]Saturday, August 15
9 AM – 1 PM
[bookmark: _Hlk47959966]Dayton, OH—Five Rivers Health Centers, in partnership with the Governor’s COVID-19 Minority Health Strike Force, the Ohio Department of Health and the Ohio National Guard, will host a free pop-up COVID-19 community testing event this Saturday, August 15, at its Five Rivers Family Health Center, 2261 Philadelphia Drive, Dayton.  All who participate must wear a face mask and Five Rivers will provide masks for those who do not have one.  No doctor order is needed for this free testing and children age 10 and older can be tested. 
Test results for this event are expected in approximately seven days.  This testing may NOT be appropriate for individuals needing fast, return-to-work results, or those currently experiencing COVID-related symptoms.  Individuals currently experiencing symptoms should contact their primary care provider immediately to be assessed to determine the appropriate testing.

Five Rivers Health Centers providers or designated representatives will call all positive test result patients as soon as the results are received from the lab.  Negative test results will be communicated via text or mail.

Individuals should bring their State I.D./Driver’s License.  Appointments are not required, but pre-registration is encouraged, prior to Friday, August 14. More details and pre-registration are available at: https://www.fiverivershealthcenters.org/
 “The COVID-19 Minority Health Strike Force has worked with local partners to create pop-up testing sites in communities where access to testing may be limited,” said Ohio Governor Mike DeWine. “By joining with the Ohio National Guard and other local partners, we can have a better understanding of COVID-19 through increased testing and be better able to prevent its spread.”

Five Rivers Health Centers is a non-profit, Federally-Qualified Health Center (FQHC) committed to providing access to quality, comprehensive and respectful care for our patients and community.  
###

Administration 
2261 Philadelphia Dr., Ste. 200
Dayton, OH 45406-1814
(937) 734-6846


Center for Women’s Health
161 Wyoming St.
Dayton, OH 45409-2722
(937) 208-2007


Dental Center
30 E Apple St., Ste L204
Dayton, OH 45409-2939
(937) 208-2704


Family Health Center
2261 Philadelphia Dr.
Dayton, OH 45406-1814
(937) 734-4141


Greene County Health Center
360 Wilson Dr.
Xenia, OH 45385-1810
(937) 708-3400


Medical Surgical Health Center
725 S Ludlow St.
Dayton, OH 45402-2610
(937) 208-2004


Pediatrics
161 Wyoming St.
Dayton, OH 45409-2722
(937) 208-2781


Samaritan Health Center
921 S Edwin C Moses Blvd.
Dayton, OH 45417-3464
(937) 461-1376


Star Pediatrics
1659 W. Second Street
Xenia, OH  45385
(937) 376-5473



 

 		

Brian Simons, COO
Suite 350
925 North Point Pky
Alpharetta  GA  30005
brian.simons@cioxhealth.com
Fax:  770-360-1705


Mr. Simons,

Per the terms of our 
our medical records 


Sincerely,



David J. Mittelkamp
Chief Financial Officer
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